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August 24, 2014 
 

 

 

Sunday   9:00 a.m. Launch in to the Deep Prayer Group 
   9:30 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship Time 
 10:00 a.m. Sunday School/Bible Study for all ages 
 11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
   3:00 p.m. Convalescent Home Ministry 
   4:30 p.m. Youth Group 
   6:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study  
   

Monday   5:00 p.m.  Social Committee Meeting  
   6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study  
   

Tuesday 10:00 a.m. Ladies Craft Time  
   

Wed. 11:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study  
   3:00 p.m. State Mental Hospital Min.  – Please Pray 
   6:30 p.m. Praise Team Practice 
   7:00 p.m. Y.A.M.S. Bible Study  

 

Have You Signed Up To Help Bring Snacks at 

                    9:30 on Sundays for Coffee Time? 

                                     Next Week –  Aug. 31st –  The Piepers 
                                                             Sept.  7th  –  The Glovers 
 

 
                     Let’s Raise the Roof on This Church With Praise! 

Then Help Us To Put It Back On…  

                        We need to raise money to replace roofs,   

                 please mark an envelope “Roof Fund” to donate.  

Convalescent Home Ministry 
Today Sunday, August 24th at 3:00 p.m. at Ralph Neate 
We will be singing songs and having a 
devotional time at Ralph Neate to encourage 
the residents and staff.  Anyone can come!  
Any age can come!  Please plan on joining us! 
 

Social Committee Meeting 
Tomorrow, Monday, August 25th at 5:00 p.m..  If you would like to 
help plan church events and activities, please come to this meeting. 
 

Christmas in August 
Shoe Box Ministry 

While the Back to School Sales are on, we 
thought it would be great to have Christmas 
in August by starting our annual shoe box ministry. It is so easy. All 
you need to do is decide what age boy or girl you would like to 
sponsor.  Ages 2-4, 5-9, or 10-14.  Then start collecting items for 
them that will fit into a shoebox.    Contact Claudia Semple at 960-
9186 for details or to help. She will be back in a week or so. 
 

Budget Committee MeetingBudget Committee MeetingBudget Committee MeetingBudget Committee Meeting    
The Budget Committee will be meeting soon.  Please put in writing 
budget item needs & give to Ike Williamson, Steve Whitwill or Don Ervin. 
 

The Nominating Committee Wants You! 
                       The Nominating Committee will begin meeting soon to  
                     fill all empty current positions and new  positions. We  
                     are asking each of our members to pray and sincerely 
seek God’s guidance as they decide upon where they would like to 
continue to serve or new places they would like to serve.  Please let 
the Committee know if you no longer want to be in a particular place 
of service.  Please contact Debbie Whitwill, Beth Williamson and 
Don Ervin for more details. 
 

Children’s Church and Nursery & Workers Needed 
If you are interested in helping with Children’s 
Church please contact Melissa Cleveland (970-

1199) or if with Nursery please contact Donna King 
(244-1598).  Both ladies will be updating the schedule for Fall. 

 
 



Missionary Moments 
Touched Through Generosity 

(Northern Africa and the Middle East) Amira’s* North African 

family are believers who have been persecuted by their Muslim 

neighbors since becoming Christians. Eight-year-old Amira asked 

Samia,* a Muslim friend, to play. Samia’s mother overheard the 

girls: Samia wanted to pretend to pray, but Amira responded that 

prayer is not a game. She showed Samia how believers pray. She 

prayed for Muslim families who had persecuted them. She asked 

God to bless them and forgive them. Samia’s mother said she felt 

the earth shake during the little girl’s prayer. Later, she and her 

family of 14 Muslims accepted Jesus as Savior. The Cooperative 

Program supports workers in North Africa who disciple new 

believers such as these. *Name changed. 
 

Updating the Photo Board & Directory 

Please e-mail your kid’s individual school pics, ad ult 
individual pics and family photo to: 

cathyglover@fsbccoalinga.org 
(we need all of these and use them for different purposes): 

Please catch up with Cathy and get your picture taken and check 
the clipboard for accuracy of your information for the Directory! 
 
  

Nursery Workers  
Today – Aug  24th  – Wendy Black and Volunteer Needed 
               Aug  31st  – Amber Smith and Crystal Grace 
               Sept.  7th  –  Shereé Pieper and Alexis Smedley 

                 

Children Church Workers 
Today – Aug. 24th  –  Claudia Semple and Pam Ervin 
              Aug. 31st  –  Shereé Pieper and Volunteer Needed 
              Sept.  7th  –  No Children’s Church 
                                          

 

                                      First Southern Baptist Church of Coalinga 

                                      297 Washington Street////P.O. Box 1021 

                                      Coalinga, CA  93210       (559) 935-0504 
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